
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/4/2017 11:21:40 AM
Subject: Re: Letter to those not selected for appointments - council on aging

Lily please change the first paragraph to:​ "Thank you for your willingness to serve our seniors and our 
state. Unfortunately we received more applications then there were vacancies to fill and you were not 
selected for an appointment at this time."

The file is in the Lt gov drive under appointments in the council on aging folder.

Thank you.

Best Regards,
 
Catherine McNicoll
 
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
 
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Mon, Sep 4, 2017 at 10:10 AM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​First sentence needs to be two sentences, but all good otherwise.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Sunday, September 3, 2017 9:08 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Letter to those not selected for appointments - council on aging
 
Danny,
 
attached is a draft letter to send to those that were not selected to be appointed to the council on aging. I was 
debating who it was appropriate for this to come from and decided that it should come from me and not the 
Lieutenant Governor. If you can please approve of the letter and I will ask Lily to send them out this week. Thank 
you.
 
Lily,
 
Once Danny signs off, please send this letter the recipients listed below and make a copy for my files and send one 
to Gerry. You can sign my name.
 
Jean K. Ott
283 Pemberly Boulevard
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Summerville, South Carolina 29486
 
Deborah Eileen Edmondson
39 Sedgewick Avenue
Bluffton, South Carolina 29910
 
Linda Holland
137 Valley Road
Greenwood, South Carolina 29646
 
Jaclyn McClain
104 Endicott Street
Summerville, South Carolina 29485
 
 
Thank you, Catherine
 
 


